ICX

June 23", 2016

Allison Gillman
Onicx, LLC
5600 Mariner Street, Suite 140

Tampa, FL 33609

To Whom it may concern,

Onicx Construction would like to personally thank Lisa Schmidt for her assistance during and leading up
to the Blue Book Event in Tampa on June 16:2016. We cannot tell you how much her hard work was
appreciated, as her efforts directly resulted in our success.

Lisa personally reached out to me and expressed that she sincerely thought this event would be
beneficial to our company. We have attended other events in the past, but none compared to this year’s
Blue Book event. The attendee list was far larger than any other event we have attended, the event was
organized, and the Blue Book personnel were pleasant, helpful and had smiles on their faces throughout
the day.

We are very excited to have a solid new list of vendors and will definitely be attending the next Blue
Book event.

Thank you again for all of your hard work. We look forward to exhibiting at your next event.

Sincerely,

Allison Gillman and the Onicx Team
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